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  06/18/2014 

MINUTES 
TRANSYLVANIA COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

JUNE 25, 2014 – SPECIAL MEETING 
 

The Board of Commissioners of Transylvania County met in special session on Wednesday, June 25, 
2014 in the downstairs conference room of the Community Services Building.  Commissioners met for 
the purposes of discussing a personnel matter.   
 
Commissioners present were Vice-Chairman Larry Chapman, Jason Chappell, Chairman Mike Hawkins, 
Daryle Hogsed and Page Lemel.   
 
There were no members of the media or public in attendance.   
 

CLOSED SESSION 
 

Pursuant to NC General Statute 143-318.11 (a) (6) to consider the qualifications, competence, 
performance, condition of employment of a public officer or employee or prospective public officer or 
employee, closed session was entered into at 8:30 a.m.  Present were Chairman Hawkins and 
Commissioners Chapman, Chappell, Hogsed and Lemel.  
 
At a previous closed session meeting, Commissioners narrowed down their County Manager search to 
three candidates.  During this meeting, Commissioners interviewed one of those candidates.  Afterwards 
Commissioners and the candidate will tour the County and visit with various members of the community 
per the candidate’s request.  
 
A motion to leave closed session was carried unanimously.   
 
A motion to adjourn the closed session meeting was carried unanimously.   
 
 
ATTEST: 
      
 
________________________________________ _______________________________________ 
Mike Hawkins, Chair     Trisha M. Hogan, Clerk to the Board 
Transylvania County Board of Commissioners 
 
 


